
 

 

 

Ref: JDSPS/25-26/APR/013                                                                    Date: 29-04-2025 

 

Notice 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from JDS Public School! 

 

Please be informed that the school will remain closed on Thursday, May 1st, 2025, 

on account of International Labour Day. Regular classes will resume on Friday, May 

2nd, 2025. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Warm Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC to: 

i) Director’s office; 

          ii) Academic manager’s office; 

         iii) Logistics & operation’s office; 

iv) Account’s office; 

V) All Teachers and Staffs; 


